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My husband and I, along with friends, have enjoyed many special occasions at Eno Vino.
When we have people visiting we always take them to Eno Vino for the food, drinks, and,
ofcourse the view. Erecting this building would ruin a view for many many people. There are
not a lot of places with that kind of view that the public can view our beautiful capitol.
PLEASE DO NOT BLOCK THE VIEW!!!

Crystal Carter

3373 Basil Br
Madison, WI 53704
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